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The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office at Geneva

presents its compliments to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights.

With reference to the OHCHR’s note of 4 January 2021 regarding the call for inputs to
the Advisory Committee’s report on “Contribution of development to the enjoyment of human

rights”, the Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland has the honour to transmit its

submission.

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of Poland to the United Nations Office at Geneva avails

itself of this opportunity to renew to the Office of the High Commissioner for Human Rights

Geneva, 1 March 2021
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